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Update Regarding Athletics from President Trutna, June 10th 2020 
  

Our goal is to have intercollegiate athletics next year if possible and if safe to do so for our students. On 
Friday, the CCCAA Board approved the following plan for athletic competition next academic year 
https://d2o2figo6ddd0g.cloudfront.net/x/x/nuakf4ur270dhf/Board_approves_plan_-060920-.pdf  
 
A few key points to keep in mind: 

• The plan relies on following state and local health agency guidelines, as well as operating 
procedures by the California Community College Trainers Association 

• It will be a local decision to offer athletics; a few colleges have stated that they will not offer 
intercollegiate competition due to financial constraints 

• The decision date is July 17th to decide which plan will go into effect 
• The plan depends upon the stage of Plumas County and the State of California for opening (see 

link above for descriptions) 
 
We are currently drafting plans for students to return to campus, enter the dorms, participate in 
athletics (and using the training facilities), classroom teaching, cleaning protocols, and use of the 
Fitness Center.  These should be available soon and will be shared at that time. 
 
 
 

Kevin Trutna, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 
Feather River College 
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